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Ongoing activities near Otis Avenue and Pelham Boulevard 
in Saint Paul 
Crews are wrapping up work on the sanitary sewer structures near Otis Avenue and Pelham 
Boulevard for the winter. Crews may be on-site periodically to do miscellaneous work or 
check on the site. We will resume work in this area next spring. 

Construction activities and schedules are subject to change due to weather and other 
unforeseen circumstances 

 Contact us 
Contact us with questions or concerns at any 
time during the project.  

Email: info@meirehab.com 
Hotline: 612-404-1343 
Web: 
www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/mei 

SIGN UP FOR PROJECT UPDATES
Have updates delivered directly to your 
email or phone! Visit us online and enter 
your information: 

www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/
mei 

When we update the website, you’ll be the 
first to know. 
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